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Department of State Development,
Infrastructure and Planning

PO Box 979

BUNDABERG QLD 4760
wbbsara@dsdilgp.qgld.gov.au

Dear Sir / Madam,

Notice about changed development application and effect of change
(Related to section 25.1 of the Development Assessment Rules)

The Gympie Regional Council received a notice of a change to the development application
over the following premises.

Location Details

Street Address: 1133 - 1139 Yabba Creek Road, Imbil
Real Property Description: Lot 4 RP894556

Application Details

Application Number: TPC-77

Approval Sought: Change (Other) to existing Town Planning Consent Permit
— Camping Ground and Tourist Facilities

Nature of Development: Material Change of Use

Description of Change: Addition of Low Impact Events and Changes to

Accommodation Facilities

Please find attached a copy of the notice about change that was received from the applicant on
16 January 2025.

The Gympie Regional Council is satisfied this change is a minor change, and in accordance with
section 52(3) of the Planning Act 2016, the change does not affect the development assessment
process.

Should you wish to discuss the above matter further, please contact Curtis McMillan of council's
Development Assessment Team on (07) 5481 0454 or email planning@gympie.gld.gov.au.

Yours faithfully
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